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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Kader Bake Off 

 

Following past success, we will be holding a Kader Bake off on Wednesday 8th 
December 2021. To be in with the chance of being Kader’s Star Baker please bring 
your cake into the school office on the morning of Wednesday 8th December. As the 
holiday period is all about spending time with loved ones this would be a great 
opportunity to make something as a family.  
 
Can we ask that cakes are clearly labelled with the type of cake, the name of the 
bakers and a full list of ingredients used. Please can we also ask that the cakes 
contain no nuts or alcohol. 
 
The cakes will be judged by the School Council. Slices of the cakes will be on sale for 
50p each on the upper school playground at home time on Wednesday 8th 
December. The children can also bring in money to buy a slice of cake on Thursday 
9th and Friday 10th December. All proceeds will go to the Teesside Hospice. 
 
Please note we are relying on entrants giving a full and comprehensive ingredients 
list but we recommend that those children and adults with severe allergies are to air 
on the side of caution and not purchase any cakes, as we cannot be held responsible 
for any cross contamination. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mrs A Mitchinson 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       



 

 

 


